VETERANS’ BOWLING LEAGUE 2025
CLOSING TOURNAMENT & AWARDS PRESENTATION
1.00pm Friday 19th September 2025 at Balmoral Bowling Club
All Clubs registered with the Veterans’ Bowling League are invited to send representatives to the Tournament and to the Presentation of Awards. We plan to start the first series of games at 1.00pm sharp. As refreshments will be served there will be a charge of £8.00 for all Veterans attending, playing or not.
Competition, Cup and League Winners are expected to attend this climax to our season’s Bowling; each Club must arrange for a member to accept any award won this year.
Please use the Form below to advise the name(s) of those members who will represent your Club. Only the first 48 replies will be accepted as players and at this stage is restricted to 2 players per Club but we will try and accommodate all who wish to attend the ceremony and celebrate the occasion. Payment to be made at time of submission of your ‘Return’ and cheques should be made payable to the Veterans’ Bowling League – alternatively, you may wish to make your payment via Bank Transfer and the details are as follows and please ensure you highlight which Club the transfer is being made from –
Sort Code : 		98 05 30
Account Number :	39162005
Account Name :	Veterans’ Bowling League

REPLY SLIP
Closing Tournament & Awards Presentation Friday 19th September 
Please return by Friday 12th September to Robert McCullough, VBL Treasurer, 33 Hollowburn Road, Antrim, BT41 1NQ. Email address – mcculloughirene@hotmail.co.uk

Club ……………………………………………………  Contact Name ……………………………………………………

(1) ……………………………………………………..   (2) ……………………………………………………………..
(3) ……………………………………………………..   (4) ……………………………………………………………..

Payment Cheque / Bank Transfer £8.00 x ……….    Total £………………
